
   

PUBLIC 

NOTICE 

 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

THE GLEN, NETHERGONG HILL AND SANDPIT 

HILL, CHISLET 
 

TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF DRIVING 
 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 – Section 14 (2)  

 
 

Kent County Council gives notice that The Glen, Nethergong Hill and Sandpit Hill, 

Chislet will be closed to through traffic, on or after 19th August 2022 for up to 1 

night. 

 

The road will be closed for the entire length.  

 

The alternative route is via Church Lane, Boyden Gate Hill, Highsted, Ford Hill, 

Maypole Road, Hoath Road, Babs Oak Hill, A28 Staines Hill and A28 Island Road.  

 

It is planned that the road will be closed between 21:00 hrs and 03:00 hrs.  

 

This closure is necessary to enable lining works to be carried out by Kent County 

Council.  

 

This Notice applies when the relevant signs and barriers are on site and is valid for a 

period of no more than 5 days. 

 

Signed for and on behalf of the Kent County Council, 

Simon Jones, Director of Highways Transportation & Waste, or by his authorised signatory. 

 

Authorised Signatory 

 

 

  

Dated this 2nd day of August 2022 

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 



   
 

Urgent {or} Emergency Road Closure - The Glen, Nethergong Hill and Sandpit 

Hill, Chislet - 19th August 2022 (Canterbury) 

 

It will be necessary to close The Glen, Nethergong Hill and Sandpit Hill, Chislet from 19th 

August 2022 for up to 1 day. 

 

The road will be closed at for the entire length of road. 

 

The alternative route is via Church Lane, Boyden Gate Hill, Highsted, Ford Hill, Maypole 

Road, Hoath Road, Babs Oak Road, A28 Staines Hill and A28 Island Road. 

 

. 

 

It is planned that the road will be closed between N/A hrs and N/A hrs each day. 

Add closure hours above and remember to unhighlight the text. (DELETE IF N/A) 

 

This is to enable lining works to be carried out by Kent County Council. 

 

Enclosed is a copy of the Traffic Notice in confirmation of this. 
 

This bulletin contains public information and can be freely forwarded to any other road users who 

may be affected.  Every care is taken to ensure the accuracy of the information, but no liability can be 

accepted for any changes or errors. 
 

For details of roadworks, please see One.Network 

 

KCC Highways, Transportation & Waste: keeping you up to date with what’s happening on 

our roads - for more information visit https://www.kent.gov.uk/roads-and-travel or follow 

us on Twitter https://twitter.com/KentHighways 

 

Regards, 

 

Street Works Mid Team 

 

03000 418181 (9am – 5pm) 

03000 419191 (5pm – 9am) 

https://one.network/public
https://www.kent.gov.uk/roads-and-travel
https://twitter.com/KentHighways
https://www.kent.gov.uk/roads-and-travel

